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SR-1 Form Reporting  
 

Effective: Immediately  

 

Important Details 

When submitting a Report of Traffic Accident Occurring in California (SR-1) Form 
for a collision involving a driverless vehicle, Autonomous Vehicle Manufacturers 
can use the online portal to submit the SR-1 Form directly to the DMV using the 
following link: 

 Report of Traffic Accident Occurring in California (SR-1) - California DMV 

Instructions: 

1) When filling out the SR-1 Form, please note that there is now a checkbox 
in the Reporting Party’s Information Section under Driver’s Information that 
states the following: “Check this box if the reporting party is an 
Autonomous Vehicle Manufacturer”.  

2) After clicking the checkbox, you will now be able to look up your 
Autonomous Vehicle Manufacturer name in a drop-down menu field. 

3) The First and Last Name fields will be the name of the AV Manufacturer. 
4) For the “Do you have a California Driver’s License” field, select “No”. 
5) For Driver License, ID Card, or Permit Number, please enter your AVD 

Permit Number. 
6) For State, enter “CA”. 

All other fields in the SR-1 Form must also be completed. 

Questions regarding the information contained in this memo may be directed to 
the Autonomous Vehicles Branch at autonomousvehicles@dmv.ca.gov. 

https://www.dmv.ca.gov/portal/dmv-virtual-office/accident-reporting/
mailto:autonomousvehicles@dmv.ca.gov

